
From: Regina Burkett
To: Hillary Starnes
Subject: Fwd: Blue & You Foundation Mini-Grant, City of Jonesboro Police Department
Date: Tuesday, January 21, 2020 8:44:12 AM
Attachments: CityJonesboroPD.docx

ATT00001.htm

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "O'Sullivan, Patrick D" <POSULLIVAN@arkbluecross.com>
Date: January 16, 2020 at 2:50:54 PM CST
To: "rburkett@jonesboro.org" <rburkett@jonesboro.org>
Subject: Blue & You Foundation Mini-Grant, City of Jonesboro Police
Department

Dear Mrs. Burkett:
The Blue & You Foundation for a Healthier Arkansas is pleased to award a $1,000 mini-
grant to City of Jonesboro Police Department for your Improving Life Saving Skills
Program, as submitted in your January application.
Your $1,000 check will arrive by mail in about three weeks, along with two forms: 1) a
form to acknowledge receipt of the check and 2) a form for you to indicate the
appropriate IRS status of your organization. Both of these forms should be returned to
us in the envelope we will send you.
Also, attached is a one-page report that we would like you to complete and
return within six months (by July 1). This enables you to give us a brief summary
of the results you were able to achieve with the help of our grant. We ask that
you submit this report by email, using the attached electronic version. Failure to
return the report in a timely manner could impact future potential grants. (Please
be aware that in the “Tumbleweed” email system used by Blue Cross, email
content disappears after 30 days. Please save the report on your computer so
you can retrieve it when you are ready to complete it.)
You are free to publicize this grant in any of your organization’s communications or to
your local media. If you post something about the grant on social media, please tag us
in your posts by “liking” facebook.com/ArkansasBlueCross. We will also issue a news
release in April about the grantees who are receiving a mini-grant.
If you have any questions about your grant, please contact me.
Best wishes in implementing your program and thank you for improving the health of
Arkansans.
Patrick O'Sullivan
Executive Director
Blue & You Foundation for a Healthier Arkansas
USAble Corporate Center

mailto:RBurkett@jonesboro.org
mailto:HStarnes@jonesboro.org
mailto:POSULLIVAN@arkbluecross.com
mailto:rburkett@jonesboro.org
mailto:rburkett@jonesboro.org
http://facebook.com/ArkansasBlueCross

Blue & You Foundation Mini-Grant Report Form





Within six months of receiving a mini-grant (by July 1), please submit this form reporting the use of the grant and the impact. Failure to do so may impact future potential grants.



Organization Name:  City of Jonesboro Police Department



City:  Jonesboro



[bookmark: _GoBack]Project Name:  Improving Life Saving Skills

														



Brief summary of how the grant was used and who was helped (1,000 character limit):



		









Brief summary of health-improvement outcomes achieved as a result of the grant (1,000 character limit):



		















		Name of Submitter:

		

		

		Date:

		









Email report to posullivan@arkbluecross.com with the subject line “Blue & You Mini-Grant Report”







320 W. Capitol Ave., 10th Floor
Little Rock, AR 72201
Phone: 501-378-2221
Fax: 501-378-2051
Email: posullivan@arkbluecross.com
Website: www.BlueAndYouFoundationArkansas.org

Privacy Information: http://privacynotice.net (data rate charges may apply) or
800-524-2621.

mailto:posullivan@arkbluecross.com
https://smex12-5-en-ctp.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=http%3a%2f%2fwww.BlueAndYouFoundationArkansas.org&umid=426c9519-af7f-4c6b-82b6-5ecde5e91db1&auth=08c0babb3631d3343cab8f112f9e7d61291d6950-f93c8172312da52e5b118c11318ae3724b7c95fa
http://privacynotice.net/


From: Regina Burkett
To: Hillary Starnes
Subject: Fwd: Blue & You Foundation Mini-Grant, Jonesboro Animal Control
Date: Tuesday, January 21, 2020 8:48:30 AM
Attachments: JonesboroAnimal.docx

ATT00001.htm

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "O'Sullivan, Patrick D" <POSULLIVAN@arkbluecross.com>
Date: January 16, 2020 at 3:25:06 PM CST
To: "rburkett@jonesboro.org" <rburkett@jonesboro.org>
Subject: Blue & You Foundation Mini-Grant, Jonesboro Animal Control

Dear Mrs. Burkett:
The Blue & You Foundation for a Healthier Arkansas is pleased to award a $1,000 mini-
grant to Jonesboro Animal Control for your Quick Response Program, as submitted in
your January application.
Your $1,000 check will arrive by mail in about three weeks, along with two forms: 1) a
form to acknowledge receipt of the check and 2) a form for you to indicate the
appropriate IRS status of your organization. Both of these forms should be returned to
us in the envelope we will send you.
Also, attached is a one-page report that we would like you to complete and
return within six months (by July 1). This enables you to give us a brief summary
of the results you were able to achieve with the help of our grant. We ask that
you submit this report by email, using the attached electronic version. Failure to
return the report in a timely manner could impact future potential grants. (Please
be aware that in the “Tumbleweed” email system used by Blue Cross, email
content disappears after 30 days. Please save the report on your computer so
you can retrieve it when you are ready to complete it.)
You are free to publicize this grant in any of your organization’s communications or to
your local media. If you post something about the grant on social media, please tag us
in your posts by “liking” facebook.com/ArkansasBlueCross. We will also issue a news
release in April about the grantees who are receiving a mini-grant.
If you have any questions about your grant, please contact me.
Best wishes in implementing your program and thank you for improving the health of
Arkansans.
Patrick O'Sullivan
Executive Director
Blue & You Foundation for a Healthier Arkansas
USAble Corporate Center

320 W. Capitol Ave., 10th Floor

mailto:RBurkett@jonesboro.org
mailto:HStarnes@jonesboro.org
mailto:POSULLIVAN@arkbluecross.com
mailto:rburkett@jonesboro.org
mailto:rburkett@jonesboro.org
http://facebook.com/ArkansasBlueCross

Blue & You Foundation Mini-Grant Report Form





Within six months of receiving a mini-grant (by July 1), please submit this form reporting the use of the grant and the impact. Failure to do so may impact future potential grants.



Organization Name:  Jonesboro Animal Control



City:  Jonesboro



[bookmark: _GoBack]Project Name:  Quick Response Program

														



Brief summary of how the grant was used and who was helped (1,000 character limit):



		









Brief summary of health-improvement outcomes achieved as a result of the grant (1,000 character limit):



		















		Name of Submitter:

		

		

		Date:

		









Email report to posullivan@arkbluecross.com with the subject line “Blue & You Mini-Grant Report”







Little Rock, AR 72201
Phone: 501-378-2221
Fax: 501-378-2051
Email: posullivan@arkbluecross.com
Website: www.BlueAndYouFoundationArkansas.org

Privacy Information: http://privacynotice.net (data rate charges may apply) or
800-524-2621.

mailto:posullivan@arkbluecross.com
https://smex12-5-en-ctp.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=http%3a%2f%2fwww.BlueAndYouFoundationArkansas.org&umid=145b0602-6954-45b6-93d0-98ee389a923e&auth=08c0babb3631d3343cab8f112f9e7d61291d6950-236bb465ac961b3be8d4c102f4419d987d0c01a6
http://privacynotice.net/


From: Regina Burkett
To: Hillary Starnes
Subject: Fwd: Blue & You Foundation Mini-Grant, City of Jonesboro
Date: Tuesday, January 21, 2020 8:43:40 AM
Attachments: CityJonesboro.docx

ATT00001.htm

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "O'Sullivan, Patrick D" <POSULLIVAN@arkbluecross.com>
Date: January 16, 2020 at 2:50:21 PM CST
To: "rburkett@jonesboro.org" <rburkett@jonesboro.org>
Subject: Blue & You Foundation Mini-Grant, City of Jonesboro

Dear Mrs. Burkett:
The Blue & You Foundation for a Healthier Arkansas is pleased to award a $1,000 mini-
grant to City of Jonesboro for your Stop the Bleeding Kits Program, as submitted in your
January application.
Your $1,000 check will arrive by mail in about three weeks, along with two forms: 1) a
form to acknowledge receipt of the check and 2) a form for you to indicate the
appropriate IRS status of your organization. Both of these forms should be returned to
us in the envelope we will send you.
Also, attached is a one-page report that we would like you to complete and
return within six months (by July 1). This enables you to give us a brief summary
of the results you were able to achieve with the help of our grant. We ask that
you submit this report by email, using the attached electronic version. Failure to
return the report in a timely manner could impact future potential grants. (Please
be aware that in the “Tumbleweed” email system used by Blue Cross, email
content disappears after 30 days. Please save the report on your computer so
you can retrieve it when you are ready to complete it.)
You are free to publicize this grant in any of your organization’s communications or to
your local media. If you post something about the grant on social media, please tag us
in your posts by “liking” facebook.com/ArkansasBlueCross. We will also issue a news
release in April about the grantees who are receiving a mini-grant.
If you have any questions about your grant, please contact me.
Best wishes in implementing your program and thank you for improving the health of
Arkansans.
Patrick O'Sullivan
Executive Director
Blue & You Foundation for a Healthier Arkansas
USAble Corporate Center

320 W. Capitol Ave., 10th Floor

mailto:RBurkett@jonesboro.org
mailto:HStarnes@jonesboro.org
mailto:POSULLIVAN@arkbluecross.com
mailto:rburkett@jonesboro.org
mailto:rburkett@jonesboro.org
http://facebook.com/ArkansasBlueCross

Blue & You Foundation Mini-Grant Report Form





Within six months of receiving a mini-grant (by July 1), please submit this form reporting the use of the grant and the impact. Failure to do so may impact future potential grants.



Organization Name:  City of Jonesboro



City:  Jonesboro



[bookmark: _GoBack]Project Name:  Stop the Bleeding Kits Program

														



Brief summary of how the grant was used and who was helped (1,000 character limit):



		









Brief summary of health-improvement outcomes achieved as a result of the grant (1,000 character limit):



		















		Name of Submitter:

		

		

		Date:

		









Email report to posullivan@arkbluecross.com with the subject line “Blue & You Mini-Grant Report”







Little Rock, AR 72201
Phone: 501-378-2221
Fax: 501-378-2051
Email: posullivan@arkbluecross.com
Website: www.BlueAndYouFoundationArkansas.org

Privacy Information: http://privacynotice.net (data rate charges may apply) or
800-524-2621.

mailto:posullivan@arkbluecross.com
https://smex12-5-en-ctp.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=http%3a%2f%2fwww.BlueAndYouFoundationArkansas.org&umid=0bcc54a7-4941-4371-b579-b931401e0cc2&auth=08c0babb3631d3343cab8f112f9e7d61291d6950-7a1de3b2a15865ede93d04849666cf477cecd99d
http://privacynotice.net/


From: Michael Black
To: Regina Burkett; Hillary Starnes
Cc: Michael Guthrey; Brenda Hall
Subject: FW: Blue & You Foundation Mini-Grant, Jonesboro Economical Transportation
Date: Thursday, January 23, 2020 8:30:34 AM

Good morning
Not sure if you received this from the Blue & You Foundation so, I’m sending you a copy.
Thank you for all your help!!
Mike

From: O'Sullivan, Patrick D 
Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2020 4:02 PM
To: Michael Black 
Subject: Blue & You Foundation Mini-Grant, Jonesboro Economical Transportation
Dear Mr. Black:
The Blue & You Foundation for a Healthier Arkansas is pleased to award a $1,000 mini-grant to
Jonesboro Economical Transportation for your Improving Emergency Response Capabilities at JET
Program, as submitted in your January application.
Your $1,000 check will arrive by mail in about three weeks, along with two forms: 1) a form to
acknowledge receipt of the check and 2) a form for you to indicate the appropriate IRS status of your
organization. Both of these forms should be returned to us in the envelope we will send you.
Also, attached is a one-page report that we would like you to complete and return within six
months (by July 1). This enables you to give us a brief summary of the results you were able to
achieve with the help of our grant. We ask that you submit this report by email, using the
attached electronic version. Failure to return the report in a timely manner could impact future
potential grants. (Please be aware that in the “Tumbleweed” email system used by Blue Cross,
email content disappears after 30 days. Please save the report on your computer so you can
retrieve it when you are ready to complete it.)
You are free to publicize this grant in any of your organization’s communications or to your local
media. If you post something about the grant on social media, please tag us in your posts by “liking”
facebook.com/ArkansasBlueCross. We will also issue a news release in April about the grantees who
are receiving a mini-grant.
If you have any questions about your grant, please contact me.
Best wishes in implementing your program and thank you for improving the health of Arkansans.
Patrick O'Sullivan
Executive Director
Blue & You Foundation for a Healthier Arkansas
USAble Corporate Center

320 W. Capitol Ave., 10th Floor
Little Rock, AR 72201
Phone: 501-378-2221
Fax: 501-378-2051
Email: posullivan@arkbluecross.com
Website: www.BlueAndYouFoundationArkansas.org

Privacy Information: http://privacynotice.net (data rate charges may apply) or 800-524-2621.

mailto:MBlack@jonesboro.org
mailto:RBurkett@jonesboro.org
mailto:HStarnes@jonesboro.org
mailto:MGuthrey@jonesboro.org
mailto:BHall@jonesboro.org
mailto:posullivan@arkbluecross.com
https://smex12-5-en-ctp.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=http%3a%2f%2fwww.BlueAndYouFoundationArkansas.org&umid=1febd256-865b-4db2-bd9a-f1a99e219f33&auth=08c0babb3631d3343cab8f112f9e7d61291d6950-667872a01423641bb7b34eac6e4d8dbdbfc50cea
http://privacynotice.net/


From: Regina Burkett
To: Hillary Starnes
Subject: FW: Blue & You Foundation Mini-Grant, Jonesboro Parks and Recreation Department
Date: Thursday, January 23, 2020 10:49:50 AM
Attachments: JonesboroParks.docx

From: O'Sullivan, Patrick D 
Sent: Thursday, January 23, 2020 10:30 AM
To: Regina Burkett 
Subject: Blue & You Foundation Mini-Grant, Jonesboro Parks and Recreation Department
Dear Mrs. Burkett:
The Blue & You Foundation for a Healthier Arkansas is pleased to award a $1,000 mini-grant to
Jonesboro Parks and Recreation Department for your First Aid Readiness Program, as submitted in
your January application.
Your $1,000 check will arrive by mail in about three weeks, along with two forms: 1) a form to
acknowledge receipt of the check and 2) a form for you to indicate the appropriate IRS status of your
organization. Both of these forms should be returned to us in the envelope we will send you.
Also, attached is a one-page report that we would like you to complete and return within six
months (by July 1). This enables you to give us a brief summary of the results you were able to
achieve with the help of our grant. We ask that you submit this report by email, using the
attached electronic version. Failure to return the report in a timely manner could impact future
potential grants. (Please be aware that in the “Tumbleweed” email system used by Blue Cross,
email content disappears after 30 days. Please save the report on your computer so you can
retrieve it when you are ready to complete it.)
You are free to publicize this grant in any of your organization’s communications or to your local
media. If you post something about the grant on social media, please tag us in your posts by “liking”
facebook.com/ArkansasBlueCross. We will also issue a news release in April about the grantees who
are receiving a mini-grant.
If you have any questions about your grant, please contact me.
Best wishes in implementing your program and thank you for improving the health of Arkansans.
Patrick O'Sullivan
Executive Director
Blue & You Foundation for a Healthier Arkansas
USAble Corporate Center

320 W. Capitol Ave., 10th Floor
Little Rock, AR 72201
Phone: 501-378-2221
Fax: 501-378-2051
Email: posullivan@arkbluecross.com
Website: www.BlueAndYouFoundationArkansas.org

Privacy Information: http://privacynotice.net (data rate charges may apply) or 800-524-2621.

mailto:RBurkett@jonesboro.org
mailto:HStarnes@jonesboro.org
mailto:posullivan@arkbluecross.com
https://smex12-5-en-ctp.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=http%3a%2f%2fwww.BlueAndYouFoundationArkansas.org&umid=c71ab2d8-070b-43a4-a700-63e180bd866e&auth=08c0babb3631d3343cab8f112f9e7d61291d6950-445341d39f577ff7da40ea4c79ff76c8b64d211e
http://privacynotice.net/

Blue & You Foundation Mini-Grant Report Form





Within six months of receiving a mini-grant (by July 1), please submit this form reporting the use of the grant and the impact. Failure to do so may impact future potential grants.



Organization Name:  Jonesboro Parks and Recreation Department



City:  Jonesboro



[bookmark: _GoBack]Project Name:  First Aid Readiness Program

														



Brief summary of how the grant was used and who was helped (1,000 character limit):



		









Brief summary of health-improvement outcomes achieved as a result of the grant (1,000 character limit):



		















		Name of Submitter:

		

		

		Date:

		









Email report to posullivan@arkbluecross.com with the subject line “Blue & You Mini-Grant Report”



From: Regina Burkett
To: Hillary Starnes
Subject: Fwd: Blue & You Foundation Mini-Grant, Jonesboro Public Works Department
Date: Friday, January 24, 2020 12:12:47 PM
Attachments: JonesboroPublic.docx

ATT00001.htm

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "O'Sullivan, Patrick D" <POSULLIVAN@arkbluecross.com>
Date: January 24, 2020 at 12:11:55 PM CST
To: Regina Burkett <RBurkett@jonesboro.org>
Subject: Blue & You Foundation Mini-Grant, Jonesboro Public Works
Department

Dear Mrs. Burkett:
The Blue & You Foundation for a Healthier Arkansas is pleased to award a $1,000 mini-
grant to Jonesboro Public Works Department for your AED for Public Works Program,
as submitted in your January application.
Your $1,000 check will arrive by mail in about three weeks, along with two forms: 1) a
form to acknowledge receipt of the check and 2) a form for you to indicate the
appropriate IRS status of your organization. Both of these forms should be returned to
us in the envelope we will send you.
Also, attached is a one-page report that we would like you to complete and
return within six months (by July 1). This enables you to give us a brief summary
of the results you were able to achieve with the help of our grant. We ask that
you submit this report by email, using the attached electronic version. Failure to
return the report in a timely manner could impact future potential grants. (Please
be aware that in the “Tumbleweed” email system used by Blue Cross, email
content disappears after 30 days. Please save the report on your computer so
you can retrieve it when you are ready to complete it.)
You are free to publicize this grant in any of your organization’s communications or to
your local media. If you post something about the grant on social media, please tag us
in your posts by “liking” facebook.com/ArkansasBlueCross. We will also issue a news
release in April about the grantees who are receiving a mini-grant.
If you have any questions about your grant, please contact me.
Best wishes in implementing your program and thank you for improving the health of
Arkansans.
Patrick O'Sullivan
Executive Director
Blue & You Foundation for a Healthier Arkansas
USAble Corporate Center

mailto:RBurkett@jonesboro.org
mailto:HStarnes@jonesboro.org
mailto:POSULLIVAN@arkbluecross.com
mailto:RBurkett@jonesboro.org
http://facebook.com/ArkansasBlueCross

Blue & You Foundation Mini-Grant Report Form





Within six months of receiving a mini-grant (by July 1), please submit this form reporting the use of the grant and the impact. Failure to do so may impact future potential grants.



Organization Name:  Jonesboro Public Works Department

[bookmark: _GoBack]

City:  Jonesboro



Project Name:  AED Program at Public Works

														



Brief summary of how the grant was used and who was helped (1,000 character limit):



		









Brief summary of health-improvement outcomes achieved as a result of the grant (1,000 character limit):



		















		Name of Submitter:

		

		

		Date:

		









Email report to posullivan@arkbluecross.com with the subject line “Blue & You Mini-Grant Report”







320 W. Capitol Ave., 10th Floor
Little Rock, AR 72201
Phone: 501-378-2221
Fax: 501-378-2051
Email: posullivan@arkbluecross.com
Website: www.BlueAndYouFoundationArkansas.org

Privacy Information: http://privacynotice.net (data rate charges may apply) or
800-524-2621.

mailto:posullivan@arkbluecross.com
https://smex12-5-en-ctp.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=http%3a%2f%2fwww.BlueAndYouFoundationArkansas.org&umid=f0bf7ac1-b6e9-4278-b773-911a143069e4&auth=08c0babb3631d3343cab8f112f9e7d61291d6950-ab4288bba104f71829a5b43bf17c28b779c4593a
http://privacynotice.net/
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